87 Avon Terrace
York
WA 6302

Tel: 9641 2505
Mr M Dacombe,
Acting Chief Executive Officer
Shire of York
1 Joagina St
York

Dear Mr Dacombe,

Further to our recent conversation concerning the fund raiser for the Yarloop Fire Appeal, | now set
down details of the request for assistance from the Shire of York.

I have attached details of the event which is proposed to be held in the York Town Hall on 20
February 2016 (subject to the date being available).

The group organising the event (Kind hearts for brave souls) are doing so on behalf of the
community of York and currently have no financial resources other than their own personal
contributions.

It is proposed that the money raised would be presented via the Shire of York to the Shire of Harvey
CEO for allocation as necessary. As many tradespersons have offered their services freely, we had
considered that the funds could be used to provide suitable useful materials from the local supplier.

The Community Resource Centre have agreed to sell tickets for the event and will waive commission
fees subject to Committee approval.

We would be grateful if the Shire Council would consider free use of the Town Hall for the event by
waiving the hire fees and associated costs.

We appreciate that the matter will require Council approval and look forward to your favourable
response.

Many thanks for your kind assistance,

Yours sincerely,

Heather Saint

(on behalf of ‘Kind hearts for brave souls’)

21 January 2015



THE SHIRE OF YORK COMMUNITY
IN SUPPORT OF
‘KIND HEARTS FOR BRAVE SOULS’

THE YARLOOP FIRE APPEAL

YORK TOWN HALL

SATURDAY 20 FEBRUARY 2016

Arrive 6.30pm for 7.00pm start

$10 EACH

AVAILABLE FROM THE COMMUNITY RESOURCE
CENTRE (CRC), 89 AVON TERRACE, YORK

BOOK ATABLE OF 8 OR JUST COME ALONG TO MAKE UP A TABLE

BYO NIBBLES AND SOFT DRINKS
For further information, contact:

96411382, 96411230, 96412505 or 0408942050
ALL WELCOME!




